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Senate Standing Committee on Environment and Communications.

As a long-time listener and viewer of the ABC it concerns me that the ABC's
independence appears to be threatened and that the diversity and quality of
programming will be dissipated.

The ABC deserves to be adequately funded to enable the organisation to
provide high standards in programming and the ability to produce in-house.

Yours sincerely,
John Card





